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I make a living as a French horn player in the Portland Opera. Between the pandemic 

and state of affairs in downtown Portland making it harder for audiences to feel safe 

about coming to see us perform, it has bee a very hard few years. We need a boost 

and some support from our government. We need you guys to show that you care 

about these important arts organizations. Our livelihoods are at stake here. If we go 

under it would be a huge loss to our community and me personally. I am having to 

look for work outside of the arts to make ends meet and that is sad since my talents 

are in music. Please pass this bill.. Thank you for your time. 

 

Sincerely; 

Jen Harrison 


